Sent: pri :

To: Sild, Thomas
Subject: Re: Camden Planning Application: 99 Camden Road 2018/0824/P

Dear Thomas Sild
Reference - Planning Application number, 2018/0824/P

Tt was very helpful speaking with you on the phone this morning. Thank you for returning my call.
Ilive at 101 Camden road. The other half to 99 Camden road, the site of the proposed planning application.
T've owned 101, since 1985. Tbrought up my sons here, so I know the area well.

T've had a good look at the plans and the only thing that I really object to, is the proposed back extension,
which will house the stairs up to flat 3.

This extension will cut out a great deal of light to us, because it's exactly in the position where the sun
travels around the house during the day and we need all the light that we can get, to our ground, first floor
and second floor, as well as to our self contained basement flat, which needs all the light, it can get.

The same people applying for the planning permission for 99, also built the enormous three storey house at
the bottom of their garden, in Rochester Mews. T complained at the time, that it would cut out the sunlight
for us, when they applied for their planning permission and indeed it has. We now have very little sun in
our garden, after 6pm.

Are you going to allow the small amount of light left to us, to be taken away?

Will my objections be ignored this time too?

There is another problem that occurred to me and that is that we are surrounded by high buildings on all
sides, so it's enclosed, like a canyon and noises and voices are louder than they would otherwise be. This
proposed extension will only increase that problem for us all.

Could steps not be built along the pathway, to the side of their building, (as long as that doesn't pose a
problem,for Mr and Mrs Morrison at 97)? Failing that, would it be possible to have open metal steps,
perhaps spiral steps instead? That would solve our precious light problem and the increased noise problem
- that an enclosed high extension would cause us.

Thank you for taking the time to read this.

T hope it makes sense.

Kind Regards



Yours Sincerely

Helena Kafka

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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